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NHA Services, Inc. has partnered with the Federal Funding Group to establish the NHA Connectivity 

Consortium to assist NHA member hospitals with the application process for the Healthcare Connect 

Fund. Please join us for a free webinar on October 20, 2020 to learn how your hospital or health 

system can leverage FFG’s extensive program experience to maximize available funding 

opportunities while minimizing the administrative burden on your facility. More dollars are available to 

consortium applicants.   

 

Nebraska’s 2019 subsidy filings revealed a very small amount of hardware was filed for the entire 

State. An analysis of the 2019 participation applications revealed no other ‘Consortium only” Eligible 

Services were filed for. A lot of money is being left on the table. The NHA Connectivity Consortium will 

deliver a comprehensive approach to the USAC program which will deliver the maximum amount of 

funding available for every health care provider.     

Unique benefits for NHA members include: 

• Large scale funding for capital projects (i.e., fiber builds, eligible network equipment) 

• Certain urban hospitals/health systems are eligible for additional funding (data centers and 

administrative sites) 

• Firewall managed services and equipment 

 

 
 

For additional information regarding the program and Federal Funding Group contact Randy Reznik 

at Randyreznik@fedfunding.net or (720) 924-8181 (Office), (303) 882-0824 (Cell). For more information 

about the NHA Connectivity Consortium contact Jon Borton at jborton@nebraskahospitals.org or 

(402) 742-8147. 
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